



## Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope you have all had an amazing summer. We are very excited to be back to school with lots of new and exciting fundraising events planned for the year ahead.

We are holding a non-uniform day on Friday 12<sup>th</sup> September. On this occasion, instead of a monetary donation we are asking for a colour specific donation depending on the class they are in (please see table below). These donations can be bags or tubes of crisps, sweets, drinks, alcohol, candles, shower gels, chocolates – the list really is endless. We will then turn these amazing donations into colour hampers to create our very first 'Rainbow Raffle'. Tickets will be available soon if you would like the chance to win one of our hampers.

Class	Teacher	Colour
Nursey and EYFS	Mrs Lilley, Mrs Barkworth and	Red
	Miss Fellows	
	(Goldcrests, Wrens and	
	Robins)	
Year 1	Mrs Lee and Miss Nicholls	Blue
	(Chaffinches and Skylarks)	
Year 2	Miss Harper and Miss Law	Green
	(Doves and Pheasants)	
Year 3	Miss Bateman and Ms	Orange
	Dowding	
	(Starlings and Swifts)	
Year 4	Mr Whitehead, Mrs Copeman	Yellow
	and Miss Stretton	
	(Kingfishers and	
	Woodpeckers)	
Year 5	Mrs Withers and Mrs Clark	Purple
	(Barn Owls and Jays)	
Year 6	Mrs Lockwood and Mrs	Pink
	Sutton	
	(Sparrowhawks and Kestrels)	

For non-uniform children may wear football kits if they wish to but we do ask that clothes remain suitable for school (no heels, crop tops and shorts and skirts that are an appropriate length for school).

We would like to thank you, in advance, for your support with our first event of the academic year.

Many thanks,

The Friends of Long Sutton Primary School

Charity number: 1102098